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Hongyi Cai (photo), Managing Director AMK Greater China, left the AMK at his own request. This was
announced by the Management Board spokesman Roland Hagenbucher and Dr. Ing. Oliver Streit in a
joint statement today.

"We would like to thank Mr. Cai for his outstanding contribution to the establishment and establishment of
our Chinese subsidiary, which has become a great support to the German kitchen industry and a forward-
looking link between German and Chinese companies."

In order to ensure a fluent and smooth handover, the search for a suitable successor, in close consultation
with the Advisory Council of the China Working Group, has already begun. Hongyi Cai will provide
intensive support for the transfer process, which is especially important in China.
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